SONY

Sony Corporation
6-7-35 Kita-shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo, 141-0001 Japan

Date: May 31, 2004

Attn® Reviewing Engineer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR FCC ID: AKSPCWAC700(EA719171, FCC
Part 15C)

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC rules Section
0.459. We would like to request you to withhold the Theory of Operation that had been
submitted although the grant had been already issued on April 15, 2003. Theory of
Operation is company proprietary information that could never get into the possession
of our competition. However we did not request for the confidentiality of the Theory of
Operation when we submitted the original application because we were not sure that it
could be held confidential. Additionally, we realize the document was not confidential
after grant until we submit this letter. '

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

Ufoinr

Takumi Ozawa

Manager

Product Safety Sect.

Quality Assurance Dept.

Information Technology Company

IT& Mobile Solutions Network Company






